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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم

Thank you Mr. President;  

The Islamic Republic of Iran warmly welcomes the high level delegation of Uzbekistan to this UPR session; 
Iran congratulates Uzbekistan on its new Constitution and welcomes all its human rights positive developments including the adoption of its national strategy of 2022-2026; 

In spirit of cooperation, Iran offers the following recommendations to Uzbekistan: 
1-Intensify its efforts to strengthen the public health-care system, including by allocating sufficient human and financial resources;
2. Continue measures to improve the quality of education by allocating sufficient resources and to increase the duration of free education in its legislation to cover at least 12 years of primary and secondary education;
3-Intensify its efforts to strengthen family-based and alternative care support for children, particularly children with disabilities.
We wish the Delegation of Uzbekistan a successful review.
I thank you Mr. President 

